
From:  

Daniel Wilson  

Email:  

dgw@mac.com  

Location:  

Pearl/PDX  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

We need to invest in active transportation options for all ages and abilities. We need to stop subsidizing 
and prioritizing car travel over all other modes. I want my children to be able to walk without fearing for 
their lives and without being exposed to toxic tailpipe and brake emissions. We need a clean, green, 
energy-secure future with no new freeways. Thank you!  
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